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Hi Everyone,

It’s July and the hot weather has arrived, the pool is a welcome
oasis. The annual 4™ of July Bike Parade and Picnic was a success
and so was the Bainbridge Invitational (BI). A few days prior to
the BI we did have a smali mechanical crisis at the pooi that was
managed through the help of Kristen McKnight and the lifeguards
as well as the help of Jordan Mills, Dan Spencer and Eric Schmidt.
Thanks to all for their support. Upcoming events in August
include the following:

v Friday Night Cookout: Friday, August 9 at 5:30 p.m. at the
pavilion. Bring your own meat to grill and a dish to share. LITW

will provide the charcoal and paper products.

v Caribbean Night: Saturday, August 17 at 6 p.m. at the
pavilion. Join your adult neighbors for a Caribbean style party.

Bring your own beverages and an appetizer or dessert to share.
LITW will provide some fun Caribbean drinks.

We have some long term planning issues that we will need to
address in the upcoming years including the lake, pool, tennis
courts and landscaping. A neighborhood survey will be sent out




separately to get a good understanding of our neighborhood wants
and needs. Your participation in the survey will help us gauge and
prioritize our long-term projects.

I am sending out a second reminder that we are looking to update
our list of interested babysitters, yard workers and miscellaneous
helpers. I received a few responses and just wanted to make sure
we include everyone that is interested. Please send a note to me
eyebsun @gmail.com with your interests/capabilities along with
your contact information so we can update the LITW directory.

Remember, if you have any event announcements that you would
like posted 1n the Lakelines please send the information to me
(evebsun @ gmail.com) and Holly Strauch (dhstrauch @yahoo.com)
by the 15" of the month. If you have any questions please contact
me.

Kind regards,

Dan Isaacson

eyebsun @gmail.com

440-543-1246

Please add the following names to your babysitter list:
Paige Owen 4/27/99
Morgan Owen 9/20/01

Both have completed the Babysitter Certification Course

If you would like to receive Lakelines by e-mail, please send
your e-mail address to dhstrauch@yahoo.com. By doing

this, you will also be included in e-mail blasts that go out to
the neighborhood. Thanks, Holly Strauch



